

MAY 17 2012

MEMORANDUM

TO:

ALL SENATORS

FROM:

SENATOR CHARLES T. McILHINNEY, JR. Whiles T. M. M.

DATE:

May 17, 2012

RE:

Co-Sponsorship Memo #31 - Pollution Prevention Loan Program

In the near future, I plan to introduce legislation that would allow small businesses who received approved loans through the Department of Environmental Protection's Pollution Prevention Loan Program to receive funding under the high performance building program. The Pollution Prevention Loan program ran out of funds in 2010. There are small businesses who have received approval for loans and have commenced construction but only received a portion of the loan amount because of the loss of funding.

My legislation would provide the approved funding amount through the high performance building program to small business construction or renovation projects previously approved through the Pollution Prevention Loan Program that have commenced construction.

If you would like to co-sponsor this legislation please call my office at 7-7305 or email Gail Reinard at greinard@pasen.gov.